
 

  

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

29 January 2016 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Seb and 
Jake 

Buttercup 
Ruby and 
Emily 

Rose 
Sam and 
Mahmoud 

Primrose 
Maryam 
and Cody 

Daffodil 
Kai and 
Terri 

Snowdrop 
All 
Snowdrop 
Class! 

Foxglove 
Jessica W 
and 
Natasha 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Daffodil 

33! 

Attendance and Lates this week… 

 Daisy Buttercup Rose Primrose Daffodil Snowdrop Foxglove 

Attendance 98% 100% 92% 93% 94% 98% 94% 

Lates 4 1 3 10 0 6 6 

        

 

 

This week in school… 
 

Year 3 – have been working on their own exciting legends about Robin Hood 

and his Merry Men. In science, they have been creating their very own fossils! 

Year 4 – have been retelling stories of their own choosing in English. They 

have also been dividing using a variety of methods and applying their skills to 

problem solving. They continue to learn about Ancient Egyptians too. 

Year 5 – have completed their narrative poems based on Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory. 

Year 6 – have loved learning about the capital cities of North America. 

 

PGL 2016 Payments 

Just a quick reminder to 
everyone who is 

attending the 2016 PGL 
trip (current Y5 pupils), 
full payment is due by 
Thursday, 24th March 

2016.  
 

Book Fair 

Next week is our Scholastic 
Book Fair! It will open after 

school on   
Wednesday 3rd February 

2016 to  
Friday 5th February 2016.  
It will run before school 

from 8.30am on Thursday 
4th and Friday 5th and after 

school each night until 
4pm. 

Come and have a look, you 
might find your next 

favourite page-turner! 
 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

Primrose 

20/20! 

Snowdrop Class Assembly 

This week, our Year 5 class, Snowdrop 
performed their class assembly based on the 
adverts they have created over the last few 

weeks.  
These adverts (based on their very own 

cupcake businesses) formed part of their 
presentations to the dragons in the den.  
After some serious negotiations, we are 

pleased to say all our Year 5s managed to 
secure investment!  

 Brilliant job guys, we have had some great 
reviews of the performance already! 

 



 

  

 Event 

3
rd

 – 

5
th

 

Feb 

Scholastic Book 

Fair (at  8.30am 

and 3.15pm) 

10
th

 

Feb 

Parents’ 

Evening 3.30pm 

to 5.30pm 

11
th

 

Feb 

Daisy Class 

Assembly 9am 

11
th

 

Feb 

Parents’ 

Evening 5.30pm 

to 7.30pm 

13
th

 

Feb 

FISA Bingo 

Evening, 

4-7pm, Iver 

Village Hall 

15
th

 -19
th

 Feb 

HALF TERM 

29
th

 

Feb 

Growth Mindset 

Parents’ 

Meeting 

6.30pm 

10
th

 

Mar 
Buttercup Class 
Assembly 9am 

18
th

 

Mar 

FISA’s Easter 

Disco 

24
th

 

Mar 

PGL Full 

Payment Due 

24
th

  

Mar 

Easter Egg 

Tombola 

 

Follow us on 
Twitter! 

@ivjs_bucks 

Please remember not to 
let your school dinners 
account go over 3 days 

without payment as the 
Diner reserves the right to 

refuse service. Parents 
will be contacted before 

this point. Thank you. 

Letters out this week: 
 

FISA Bingo Leaflet 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

 

 
We are now collecting Active Kids 

Vouchers!  
Please bring any vouchers into our 
school Reception and help us get 
some fantastic equipment for the 

school. 
 

Growth Mindset Parents’ 

Meeting 

Don’t forget, you are welcome to 
our growth mindset parents’ 

meeting on Monday 29th February 
6.30pm – 7.30pm. 

Come along and find out about 
how we develop growth mindset in 
school, how we encourage children 
to embrace challenge and what the 

learning pit is. 
 

P.E Kits in School 
We have included the 
days each year group 

will be doing P.E. in the 
curriculum newsletters 

sent out recently 
however we would ask 

that children have 
their P.E. kits in school 
Monday to Friday for 

any extra sports 
activities that may be 

planned. 

 

IVJS Victorian Day 

This week we held our Year 3 Victorian Day 
designed to give our pupils an idea of just what 

it was like to go to school in Victorian times. 
All lessons were taught as if the children were 

back in the Victorian times. 
They used chalk on slate and pens with 

inkwells.  
The children even came into school dressed up 

in Victorian costumes for the day! 

 

School Dinners 

If you do not already pay for your 
school dinners by direct debit or if 

you would like that facility to view the 
menu/recipes and pre-order your 
child’s lunches, please contact the 

school office with your email address 
to set up an account. You can set up a 

direct debit online by logging in to 
your account.  

Parents’ Evenings 
Parents’ Evenings this term will be 

Wednesday 10th February 2016, 3.30pm 
to 5.30pm and  

Thursday 11th February 2016,  
5.30pm to 7.30pm. 

We are using our online booking 
system where you can log in with your 

child’s details to arrange a meeting. Log 
on to  

www.parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage  
or contact Reception to arrange a 

time. 

http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/ivervillage


 

 

 

Work of  the  Week 

Shelley, Year 4 Alfie, Year 6 


